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February 25, 2019 

Dear Senior: 

The Northboro Junior Woman’s Club invites you to apply for the GFWC NJWC Memorial Scholarship given each year by our Club to a graduating senior who is the child of a Club member.  The recipient of this $1,000 scholarship will be announced at the ARHS Awards Night and funds will be distributed that evening. 

This scholarship is awarded in memory of past members of the NJWC, who lived each day trying to accomplish something, not merely to exist.  GFWC NJWC is a proud member of the General Federation of Women’s Clubs.  Honoring the motto “Unity in Diversity,” we come together as unique individuals dedicated to community improvement.  Members are community leaders who work locally to create local as well as global change.  Our mission is to enhance the lives of others through volunteer service. 

Applications will be evaluated based upon your essay, community involvement, work experience, extracurricular activities, and references.  Please include an official transcript and no more than two written references.  

Applications must be postmarked by April 1, 2019.  They should be mailed to NJWC Scholarship Committee, P. O. Box 81, Northboro, MA 01532.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 508-320-5506 or at ruthieandpat@gmail.com. 
Carpe diem, 

Mary Anne Bryant 

NJWC Scholarship Committee Chairman

Member of the General Federation of Women's Clubs


